Chestnut on the Green Homeowners Association




August 2010 Newsletter

2010 Board meetings

The Chestnut on the Green Phase I Homeowners Association 2010 meeting schedule is as follows:

08/23/2010 – General Meeting

11/29/2010 – Annual and Budget Meeting

All meetings take place at the Indian Head Park village hall at 201 Acacia Drive and begin promptly at 7PM.

Association Buildings Update

The five south buildings were power washed and completely painted.  In 2011, the remaining five buildings will be completed.  The contractor found a limited amount of rotten wood and will be replacing this in the next few weeks.   For owners that participated in window washing, this was also completed in July.

Window Issues

Three units have experienced leaky windows this summer.  The installation and replacement of windows is the owner’s responsibility.  If you are replacing your windows, please fill out an architectural modification form so that the Association can assure the new windows are an approved style.  Any window replacement should be an exact replica of the existing window to ensure uniformity.
If you are an original owner, your window issues may be under warranty.  However, the manufacturer will not warranty installation issues.  There may be cases where the window must be removed and reinstalled and this process is the responsibility of the unit owner.  The original window manufacturer was Milgard Windows.  Below is their information.
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Association Grounds Update

Ground Pros, our landscape maintenance contractor, will be providing a couple of warranty replacements this fall from spring plantings that failed to take hold.  Some plantings are also being discussed by the master association for the front pond area.  This is still a work in progress.  Seal coating was recently completed for the entire development.  In 2011, asphalt maintenance will continue.  The Association will have crack filling completed throughout the property and four sewers will be patched.
Auto Withdrawal of Assessments

The option of automatic debit for your monthly assessment fees is available to all owners.  The form is available on Elite Management’s website at www.elitemgt.net under the forms tab.  For those who travel or have busy hectic lives, this may be the answer to “one less thing to do”.  

Architectural Variance Requests – IMPORTANT

Please remember that the submission of an architectural change form with an attached drawing is required prior to any changes affecting the exterior of your unit.  Keep in mind that NO improvements shall be made prior to submitting the form.  Frequent requests include satellite dish installations, landscaping additions, and exterior door painting or deck staining (if the owner wants a more aggressive schedule than the association provides).  We have color specifications for all association paint products available.  Failure to follow this process will result in penalties from the Association.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  An architectural change form can be found on our website at www.elitemgt.net. 

Newsletters

The Association’s quarterly newsletter is designed to update you of community news and other important events.  If you have something you would like included in the next newsletter, please send the information to bkovel@elitemgt.net.
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